Regarding Sherman — I cannot blame him for wanting to charge an extra fee to come and do
work on the day of the event — rather than making arrangements prior to the event, however, if he
charges $250 70 move an electrical outlet from one pole to another (I heard that is what he did)
then this truly seems extreme. I was told by Brian Newell if he had been in the area that day he
would have moved it for $60 at the most! Anything wrong with this picture?

Lastly, I am appalled that Sharyn can make the statement in the first paragraph of her letter
stating that....”- especially without obtaining permission from anyone.” If Sharyn’s memory
fails her regarding all of this, then, I don’t know what to say, other than ask - Do we need to
resort to getting all conversations and verbal agreements in writing!

Respectfully,

Angela Bates




